



Wishing you the happiest of holidays and all the best in the new year!

As we say farewell to 2022, we hope your days are filled with peace, hope, and joy. We are deeply grateful to our campus and community partners for your gift of friendship and for your firm commitment to campus children and families.

It is an honor to support our parenting students and we look forward to moving into the new year together. We wish you and yours a peaceful holiday season full of wonderful memories.

From all of us at the Office of Child Care & Family Resources

















Office of Child Care & Family Resources at UW-Madison | 611 Eagle Heights, Room 148, Madison, WI 53705

Unsubscribe occfr@provost.wisc.edu

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

 $\begin{tabular}{ll} Sent by occfr@provost.wisc.eduin collaboration \\ with \\ \end{tabular}$

